SEP 30 1982

Docket No. 50-354

Public Service Electric and Ges Company
ATTN: Mr. T. J. Martin
Vice President
En?inuﬁng and Construction
80 Park Plaza - 17C
Newark, New Jersey 07101

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 50-354/82-07

This refers to your letter dated Aucust 19, 1982, in response to our letter dated
July 22, 1982,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter., These actions will be examined during a future inspection of yo. -
14censed program,

Your cooperation is appreciated,

Sincerely,

Original Sig j?By/7 ) ///)
Richard M. S l& .
Division of Project Res

Programs

cc:
R. L. Mitt], General Manager, Corporate OA

Public Document Room (PDR zw/cy of Licensee's Response)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR) (w/cy of Licensee's Response)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) (w/cy of Licensee's Response)
NRC Resident Inspector (w/cy of Licensee's Response)

State of New Jersey (w/cy of Licens2e's Response)

bec:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) (w/cy of Licensee s Response)
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